
							




(Insert date)


Dear X

We have recently received a request to refer XX to the NHS for ongoing investigations following private treatment under your care.

BMA guidance states that private providers can make onward referrals to NHS providers without referral back to the GP, provided the patient would be eligible for NHS referral. We will therefore not be making this referral and ask that you arrange appropriate onward care on the NHS. 

Pressure on general practice means that we cannot take on more work that is not resourced.  Please can we ask that you review your policy.
Yours sincerely

	
